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From: Ross Bain 
Sent: Wednesday, 12 July 2017 2:38 PM
To: State Development
Cc: Sharon Wingate; Katherine Baker
Subject: HPRM: RE: Inquiry into Regional development and a global Sydney: Post-hearing 

responses 

HP Records Manager Record Number:
D17/22285

Dear Alex 
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
As noted in your email, our corrections to the transcript were advised to the Committee on 3 and 4 
July. 
 
In relation to the two highlighted sections pertaining to our evidence: (1) We suggest that the 
Committee would find it more helpful to obtain the advice it is seeking about the M9 corridor and 
associated road issues connecting to Badgerys Creek directly from Infrastructure NSW and 
Infrastructure Australia. (2) The rail connectivity study being undertaken by the Chamber is in its final 
stages and should be completed in the next few weeks.  As requested, we will provide two copies of 
the completed report to the Committee. 
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